
To my MLA, 

I am writing you to express my support for the nurses of New Brunswick and to ask that you 
stand up and help these vital healthcare professionals effectively put our healthcare system 
back together. 

Within your district, and beyond, people are struggling to access quality healthcare. There are 
massive gaps in the system and decisions being made that don’t benefit the people living in 
various communities. We need changes that positively impact our regions and our people. As 
our MLA, I am hopeful you will fight for positive change and ensure your constituents have a 
healthcare system that works. 

We all know that nurses are trying to hold the system together and have been for far too 
long. They keep showing up for us, and we need you to show up for them. Nurses know what 
changes need to be made and I am asking my government to listen to what they are saying 
– and truly hear them. Nurses are one of our greatest allies, but sadly they are starting to 
disappear. Many are leaving the province and the profession. 

Please, as my MLA, help make a better, stronger and more functional healthcare system for 
us all. Nurses and the people of NB deserve so much better. This is a crisis that we can’t let 
worsen. There is hope if you act now and stand up for your community, your people and your 
healthcare system! 

Sincerely,
A very concerned and frustrated citizen, 

___________________________________________________________. 

New Brunswick
Nurses Union

Syndicat des
infirmières et infirmiers
du Nouveau-Brunswick

New Brunswick Nurses Union
103 Woodside Lane, 

Fredericton, NB E3C 0C5
Tel: (506) 453-0829 

Toll Free: 1-800-442-4914


	Text Field 2: 
	Name1: 


